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[ CIRCULAR NO. 56 0f 2010 |

No.16/58/2010-Admn-11 Dated: 26/11/2010

To,
The Directors/Director-in-Charge
of all permanent Institutes/Centers

of the Council @sstebebgii

Subject : Letters received from Members of Parliament

Sir/Madam,

I am directed to send herewith a letter No. A-48013/01/2010-0&M dated
27.10.2010 on t%m al:fove mentioned subject received from Deptt. of Administrative
Reforms & Public Grievances, New Delhi for your information and necessary action.

Yours ﬁaithful!y,

( B.P.SINGH )
Sr. Administrative Officer
for Director General
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AR PATEL BHAVAN, SANSAD MARG

NEW DELHI-§
No. A-48013/01/2010-0&M Dated: 27" October,2010

Dear Dv Kodgch

It has come to our notice that in several instances letters written by Members
of Parliament to various Departments and Ministries are not being promptly replied.
Secretary General Rajya Sabha has also expressed concerned over this matter.

2. The Department of Administrative Reforms & Public Grievances has on
various occasions impressed upon all the Ministries/Departments that guidelines
mentioned in para 63 and 66 of the Central Secretariat Manual of Office Procedure

for handling letters received from Members of Parliament should be srrupulnusly;
followed. It stipulates that each communication received from Members ﬂfl Y
Parliament will be acknowledged within 15 days, followed by a reply within the next|

15 days of acknowledgement sent.

+ | shall be grateful if the officials working under your Ministry/Department are
suitably sensitized on the issue and advised to send prompt reply to letters written
by Hon'ble Members of Parliament to your Ministry/Department.

Yours sincerely,

S L .

Y W (Ramesh C. Misra)



